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January News 
 

 

Clothing collection: Tuesday 15th to Friday 18th January 

 
Please bring your clothing to the school hall on any of the above mornings. If you can 

volunteer 9-9.20am (15th/16th/17thJan) & 9-10 am(18th Jan), please contact us at 

svpparentsassociation@gmail.com 

 

Uniform sale: Monday 21st January 

 
To be held in the Learning Support room (downstairs) 9-9.20am. Parents have been so 

generous in the past that we have no need for donations on this occasion. 

 

Grandparent’s day: Wednesday 30th January  

 
As part of Catholic Schools Week a prayer service is held every year in the school. Two 

Grandparents from every classroom are invited to attend whose names are selected out 

of a hat out of those who wish to attend.  

 

Table Quiz: Friday 1st February 
 

Clontarf Golf Club. Tickets are on sale on Tuesday morning outside the school between 

8.45 & 9.15am and again in the afternoon on Tuesday 15th January. €10 per ticket, 4 per 

table and tickets sell out fast!! 

 

Website and App 

 

We are working on keeping parents informed without overwhelming you, it is a fine 

balance! We have a class rep programme coming down the pipeline.  In the meantime, 

however, we can keep you informed in the ‘Parents’ section of the App which is free to 

download from the school website. https://www.stvincentdepaulinfantschool.ie/.  

 

Many Thanks,  

Eve (Chairperson) & The PA Committee 
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